27 August 2023

Four days left to use your vote in
our ballot

Our consultative ballot on the future of our campaign closes on Thursday 31
August.

Our online ballot closes at 12 noon on Thursday 31 August. As it's online, you can
vote right up until the last minute, but we'd ask you to vote now if you haven't
already.

As Angie, A DWP activist says, "We’'ve been offered 4.5 to 5%.....because of all of
the hard work from our members and reps.

“We’'ve received a £1,500 cost of living payment....And we’re forced the
government to abandon their plans to reduce the compensation payments by a
third....Members now want the deal to be put to them so they can vote. And it is
important that we consult the members about this."

Saul, an activist from the north east, said "All members have been so involved in

the campaign to this point, it is important that they get their say on how it's going
and what the next steps should be.... Everyone has worked so hard and deserves

to have a say on where the campaign goes next.”

Make sure you use your voice and have your say. Vote today.



